
Up to $10,000 
MAIL THEFT  

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect(s) captured in the photos above on December 28, 2024.

The suspects are described as a white female and white male possibly in their late thirties to early forties. 
The suspects used stolen credit cards at the Cherry Creek Mall located at 

3000 E 1st Ave, Denver, CO 80206.   

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PEOPLE YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

 All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




